
  

 
 

 

Scholarship Sponsored by the TOEFL® Program 
 
At ETS we aim to provide support to teachers worldwide and we are dedicated to giving teachers opportunity to 
realize their potential. This scholarship has been established to encourage and support English language 
teachers working in an English for Academic Purposes (EAP) setting to present their work to a larger 
international audience. The presentation should include the grantee’s classroom research results or concern 
sharing practical tips and/or ideas for classroom activities that can help build necessary language skills crucial for 
effective use of English in an academic setting. 
 
The award consists of: 

- Registration for the IATEFL TEASIG Pre-conference Event 
- Registration for the IATEFL Conference  
- One-year IATEFL Membership 
- GBP 800 towards conference expenses   
- Mentoring from ETS for your presentation 

  
To qualify you must:  

- Be currently working as an EFL teacher/ lecturer  
- Agree to present on EAP skill building or testing in the IATEFL Conference and submit a proposal 

according to IATEFL’s guidelines  
- Have taught English and prepared learners for taking the TOEFL iBT® test or have accumulated 

information about the effectiveness of using TOEFL test scores for decision making in various contexts 
- Submit an article on your work and conference experience within 6 months of the event 

 
To be considered you should submit: 

- An online speaker proposal by the scholarship deadline 
- An essay of between 400 and 500 words explaining your approach to EAP assessment and related skill 

building techniques, strategies and sample activities you have created 
- A brief description (50-75 words) of your experience in teaching the EAP classes over the past 18 

months 
 

The submission deadline is 16.00 (UK time) on Wednesday 28 July 2021. Early submissions are very welcome; 
late submissions will not be considered. 
 
The result of your application will be emailed to you between 25 August and 8 September 2021. Please do 
NOT contact the IATEFL Head Office about scholarship decisions; the Scholarship Committee will send everyone 
the results as soon as they are available. 


